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Warszawa, 21 March 2024 

 

 

 

Dear PhD Students, 

due to numerous enquiries concerning the results of the STER 

competition, we would like to kindly inform you that in accordance 

with § 7 Final Provisions pt. 6. Submitting an application in the call 

for proposals is tantamount to accepting the provisions of the 

Regulations. On the other hand, it is stated in the regulations, § 5, 

point 1, that the Scholarship financed by the Project is awarded by a 

three-person committee consisting of the Director of SGGW Doctoral 

School, Deputy Director of SGGW Doctoral School and Project 

Financial Manager. The committee's decisions are final.  

This provision clearly means that there is no appeal path in the 

competition. Therefore, appeals submitted will not be considered. 

 

Agnieszka Otłowska 

 

 

 
 
 

 


